
 
Albion in the Community (AITC) is the official charity of Brighton & Hove Albion Football Club. 
Through the power of football and the brand of Brighton & Hove Albion Football Club, they are 
committed to delivering high-quality, accessible opportunities that improve the health and wellbeing, 
education and aspirations of our community. 

We have been very lucky to work with AITC for the last few years. They deliver engaging, inclusive 
weekly half hour training sessions to our primary classes, and have also worked with our older KS3 
students, in addition to those at college.  Hayley and Kieran are fantastic coaches whose sessions are 
very popular with our students.  They are both great role models for our students, especially Kieran 
who has cerebral palsy.  He delivered an inspiring presentation to our KS3 students about his life and 
the difficulties he has faced and overcome to now have the job he loves, and play for the team he 
supports. 

Our students also benefit from attending a variety of football tournaments that are organised by AITC 

throughout the year, which also includes wheelchair festivals that our students thoroughly enjoy.  

https://www.albioninthecommunity.org.uk/ 
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